Barford Sherbourne and Wasperton Joint
Parish Council

From: J F Johnson OBE
Clerk to the Council

16 February 2015

Mr Dave Barber
Warwick District Council
Riverside House
Leamington Spa

CV32 5HZ

Dear Mr Barber

Barford Submission Version Neighbourhood Development
Plan

Please find enclosed the Barford Neighbourhood Development Plan and supporting
documents. In accordance with the Neighbourhood Planning Regulations,
Regulation 14 consultation was held during the period from 6™ October 2014 to 16"
November 2014.

Following comments received during this consultation period, the plan was revised as
detailed in the Consultation Statement. The revised document was approved by
Barford, Sherbourne and Wasperton Joint Parish Council for submission to you on 9"
February 2015.

The following documents are attached:
e Submission version of the Barford Neighbourhood Development Plan
e Consultation Statement
e Basic Conditions Statement
e Minute of Joint Parish Council decision

| should be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of these documents and also
process them promptly. The Parish suffered a substantial delay between the
advertisement of the proposed Designated Area, and the final decision to designate
the area for which the Barford Neighbourhood Development Plan is submitted.

Yours sincerely

A DIsm

3 Barford Woods Barford Road Warwick CV34 6SZ
T: 01926 419300 M: 07831816638 E: johnson.jf@virgin.net



